

May 1 Early Dismissal 2:00

May 8 Last day for Morning Mile

No supervision before

May 10 Lego Club Dinner and a Show Spaghetti Dinner, Talent

Show and Awards 5:00 Rodes Park, Wickham Road

May 12 Happy Mothers' Day

May 17 End of year program and graduation 7:00 Eau Gallie High School

May 20 –21 Early Release

May 22 Last day of school

Educational Horizons Newsletter May, 2013

www.educationalhorizons.net

From the Desk of the Principal

As we come to the end of another school year, we look forward to the celebrations in the month of May.

We celebrated the end of FCAT with our Ice Cream Social. Thanks to all who made the time enjoyable.

May 1 is early release at 2:00. Yes, the week changed due to FCAT. May 3 Kindergarten will host Spirit Day at 9:00 on the Playground.

May 8 Morning Mile ends. What a great job everyone did by getting the children here in time to run, helping Mrs. Crocker, and running! Mrs. Crocker and Mr. Crocker, thank you for all you did to make the program a success.

May 9 Upper Elementary will visit the Port to tour a Spanish Galleon in honor of the 500 year landing of Ponce de Leon in Florida.

May 10 Lego Club Spaghetti Dinner, talent show, and awards. Rodes Park, 5:00.

May 11 Grades 2/3 will participate in a Beach Clean-up as part of the classroom theme for this year. Thank you for caring for our world.

May 17 Fourth graders will participate in Lagoon Quest. 7:00 All will enjoy our End of Year Program and Sixth Grade Graduation to be held at Eau Gallie High School Auditorium.

May 20 and 21 Early Release Days May 22 Last day of school. Early

release. Progress Reports Issued. May, June, July-Mary and/or I will be in office all summer. Hours are 9:00-4:00. Please report any changes in address or phone to office.



May 1 Ryan C.

May 7 Adam E. Madison

May 16 David

May 22 Hannah

May 31 Lyllee

June 17 Heleema Liam

June 18 Joev

June 22 Megan

June 30 Brandon K.

July 1 Raven Ethan B.

July 3 Ezra

Justus July 5 Hunter

July 20 Jonas

July 25 Gage

Educating our future... One child at a time.



Educational Horizons



Thank you for cooperating during FCAT. Everyone was on time. Attendance in grades 3-6 was perfect, students followed directions and remained calm. It was a success! Scores do not arrive before school is dismissed. Principals receive a preliminary list before formal reports are sent. I will call or email results as soon as I receive them.

Since we will not have scores, promotions will be based on consideration of other factors; classroom work, grades, assessment scores, etc. A summer school program will be held for students working below grade level.



child is both a hope and a promise for mankind."

"The

Thank you Mrs. Thomas and PTO for Playground Improvements.

For concerns about school operations, please contact Cindy Thomas, Head of Schools, 779-0031



Congratulations Graduates Anna lee Adam

Raven Hunter Best wishes as you move on









We know some of our current officers will be leaving our school next year. We want to express our gratitude for all the officers provided to our school. You were a true team of dedicated parents with our children the main focus of your efforts.

Parents: your child(ren) reflect your generous spirit and love of learning.

